
Board of Health Minutes 

May 16, 2017 

 

The meeting opened at 7:00 p.m. with Ms. Amodei, Mr. Moeller and Mr. Parkin present. 

 

The minutes of the meeting of May 2
nd

 were approved as amended. 

 

All bills and time sheets submitted were approved for payment. 

 

57 Chapman Street – Lot 15 

 

The Board signed a building permit application after reviewing and confirming that a 4 bedroom 

home was proposed as approved on their septic plan, and arsenic treatment will have to be 

installed for the drinking water.  All other water results were approved.   

 

610 Pleasant Street 

 

A septic permit was signed by the Board to replace a distribution box. 

 

9 Chapman Street 

 

A new septic permit was signed by the Board for a change of name of ownership. 

 

1010 Main Street 

 

A new septic permit was signed by the Board after reviewing and approving a new plan changing 

the design from a conventional to a Presby System. 

 

Conservation Commission Acquisition 

 

The Conservation Commission is apply for a grant to purchase 126 feet of frontage on High 

Street containing 11.47 acres and they are asking for a letter of support from the Board of Health. 

 

A letter of support will be sent to the Conservation Commission stating that open space in that 

area protects the surface water that flows over the town aquifer.   

 

Other Business 

 

1. Reminder of Household Hazardous Waste Collection Day on May 20
th

 in Tyngsborough. 

      2.   Working on the trash and recycling container grant. 

      3.   Meet with Selectmen about appointing a new board member; Anita Moeller 

 

The meeting adjourned at 8:00 p.m. 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 


